

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Valerie Jochen, Board President

From: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent of Schools

Date: May 13, 2016

Subject: Consideration, discussion and possible action related to naming the third

intermediate school in CSISD Pecan Trail Intermediate School

Agenda Item: E-2

Board Priority/

District Goal: Priorities A & B; Goals 1, 2 & 3

Background

As a part of the November 2015 bond issue, College Station ISD is building its third intermediate school. Construction has begun, and students will arrive in August 2017.

A portion of College Station Independent School District Board Policy CW (Local) states

In naming school buildings or other facilities in the District, the following guidelines shall be used:

- 1. Facilities may be named after any local, state, or national geographic area or landmark.
- 2. Facilities may be named for the street on which the school is located or the subdivision surrounding it.
- 3. Facilities or portions of facilities shall not be named after any person.

CSISD's two current intermediate schools are named for trees (oak and cypress) and nearly all other schools below middle school have a geographic or landform term in the name. With that in mind the administration recommends using Pecan, the Texas state tree, and Trail, a portion of the name of the street on which the school will sit in the name of the school.

Recommendation

CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D.
Superintendent of Schools

1812 Welsh Avenue College Station, TX 77840 (979) 764-5455 FAX (979) 764-5535



College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District adopt the name Pecan Trail Intermediate School for the district's third intermediate school.